
Report to Perry Board of Education President and Community 
on Incidents of Bullying and Harassment/Intimidation 

for the 2018-2019 school year 
 

As required by Ohio Revised Code and Board of Education Policy 5517, “at least 
semi-annually, the Superintendent shall provide the President of the Board a 
written summary of all reported incidents of bullying, harassment, and 
intimidation and post the summary on the District website (if one exists).  The 
list shall be limited to the number of verified acts of harassment, intimidation, 
and/or bullying, whether in the classroom, on school property, to and from 
school, or at school sponsored events.” 
 
You can access the board policies and guidelines on the district’s website using 
the following link:  http://www.neola.com/perrylcl-oh/ 
 
The following is a summary of such incidents during the second semester of the 
2018-2019 school year: 
 

School Incidents of Bullying Incidents of Harassment/Intimidation 

Perry Elementary 0 1 

Perry Middle 2 3 

Perry High 0 3 

 
Should you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Ann 
Aucelli, Student Services Coordinator for the Perry Local School District. 

http://www.neola.com/perrylcl-oh/

